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OFFICE OF DESIGN BULLETIN 25-02 

 

DATE: March 21, 2025 

 

TO:  District Directors of Transportation Operations, District Directors of 

Transportation Development, District Design Engineers, District Construction 

Engineers, District Maintenance Engineers, District Pavement Engineers, District 

Consultant Project Management Engineers, District Structures Design Engineers, 

District Roadway Design Engineers, District Geotechnical Engineers, District 

Traffic Operations Engineers, District Program Management Engineers, District 

Drainage Engineers, District Materials Engineers, District Specifications 

Engineers, District Estimates Engineers, District Safety Engineers, District Safety 

Administrators 

 

FROM: Will Potter, P.E., Director, Office of Design 

 

COPIES: Will Watts, Rudy Powell, Jennifer Marshall, Tim Lattner, Lance Grace, Mark 

Mathes, Katasha Cornwell, Xiaoyan Zheng, Derwood Sheppard, Rick Jenkins, 

Patrick Overton, Scott Arnold, Cathy Kendall (FHWA), Dan Hurtado (FTBA) 

 

SUBJECT: Rescinding Office of Design Bulletin 25-01 – Voluntary Acceleration  

This bulletin rescinds Office of Design Bulletin 25-01 for Mandatory Specification Revision No. 

3 for FY 2024-25 and Mandatory Specification Revision No. 1 for FY 2025-26. Voluntary 

Acceleration is being reevaluated.  

 

IMPLEMENTATION 

Update specification packages that were revised in accordance with OOD Bulletin 25-01 to 

remove Supplemental Specification SS0080306 Voluntary Acceleration.  The Specs on the Web 

application has been modified to reflect these changes. 

 

CONTACT  

Daniel Strickland, P.E. 

State Specifications Engineer 

Phone (850) 414-4130 

daniel.strickland@dot.state.fl.us 
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